
Civic Affairs Committee Meeting:  March 25, 2021 

Attendees: Mark Kempner, Charlie Bogusat, Jerry Applebaum & Pete Shappe

Our committee is working on four projects. Two of the projects are of a timely nature and two projects are more long term.

Project One:  We feel there is a safety issue in two areas of the community that should be addressed ASAP. 

Project Two:  We believe a pedestrian crossing in front of the clubhouse should have a blinking caution light that would resemble the light at Copeland School. It would be solar powered. Charlie will follow up with Rockaway Township. 

Project Two: We believe the intersection of White Meadow Road and Hibernia (by the liquor store) is too dangerous. Cars coming down Hibernia are hard to see as there is a house blocking the view of cars at the White Meadow stop sign. Charlie will follow up with Rockaway Township.

The next two projects are of a less timely nature.

Project Three:  Utilization of the flat screen TV by the couches in the gold bar. When not in use for sports, an information program letting residents know of coming activities as well as still photos of our beautiful community. We would need Scott and Roger to look into how we could do this and potential costs.

Project Four:  Replacing the mirror in the foyer when you walk in the front door. Again, when the ballroom is not in use, we could put up information of coming events. When the ballroom is in use we could again put on a slideshow of photographs of our community or let the photographers at the events utilize the screen with video of the event taking place.  Again, we would need Scott and Roger to see if this can be done and potential costs.
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